
 

 

Friday, June 30th, 2023 
 
Dear Carson Graham Community, 
 
The end of the school year is here! Classes have ended, review and completion is done, and 
report cards have been published. What a year it has been. 
 
We were excited to celebrate the Carson Grads of 2023 on Monday and Tuesday evening at the 
graduation banquet at the Westin Bayshore and the convocation ceremony at the Orpheum. 
We are exceptionally proud of the achievements, growth and resilience of our grads. 
Congratulations on achieving this milestone! 
 
Every year brings new challenges and possibilities – and sometimes it brings changes for our 
staff team. We would like to take this opportunity to bid farewell to staff who will be seeking 
new horizons next year. At this time, I would like to acknowledge the retirement of Herb 
Weber. Mr. Weber has been a teacher at Carson since 1998. We thank him for his many years 
of service to the Carson community and wish him well on his upcoming retirement. Other staff 
changes will be announced at the end of summer.  
 
Please see below for important information and updates:  

Final Report Cards  

Final report cards were published to the MyEd Parent Portal on Wednesday, June 28th. Please 
ensure you download and save a copy of your child’s report card prior to July 31st as report 
cards disappear at year-end rollover. This final report will contain all courses and marks for the 
year and will serve as a full replacement for any previous reports. If there are any questions or 
concerns about your child’s report card please contact teachers by email directly. 

Yearbooks 
 
Any yearbooks that have not yet been picked up can be picked up in the Main Office next week.  
 
Summer Office Hours 
 
The Main Office will be open on the following dates:  

 
July 4th to 7th  
8:00 am to 2:00 pm  

 

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do


 

 

August 28th to September 1st  
8:00 am to 2:00 pm  

 
The Main Office will be closed from July 10th through August 25th. 
 
2023-2024 School Year  

Carson’s approved calendar for the 2023-2024 school year can be found here. A detailed 
monthly calendar will be sent to families and posted in August.  

Next year, we will be on a 4 block per day linear system with alternating Day 1s and Day 2s.  
 
Students will receive their timetables on the first day of school (Tuesday, September 5th, 2023).  
 
Information about the first day of school and school start-up information will be emailed home 
and posted on our website during the last week of August prior to the Labour Day weekend.  
 
On behalf of the entire Carson Graham staff, I would like to wish all of our families a restful 
summer. We look forward to seeing you all on September 5th!  
 
Best Regards, 

 
Suzette Dohm 
Principal 
 
 

https://www.sd44.ca/school/carson/About/schoolcalendar/Documents/CGS%202023-2024%20Year%20At%20A%20Glance.pdf

